Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: 20185F4B5HEHAPY 0:44

To: Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 520660)

Inquiry on 04/04/2018 :
Inquiry:
Dear Sir/ Madam,

Our client "HENGDI" is going to apply the FCC certification. Client said that it is impraticle to put the 15.19
statement on product, because of the special material.

Please confirm if it is OK to put the 15.19 statement to user manual and package, instead of on product.

Best regard,

Viola Yang

FCC response on 04/04/2018

Yes it's ok to place in the user manual.

Attachment Details:

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add
any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.




